
A Noteworthy Announcement! 
Please join us for a career celebration honoring 

 

 Mrs. Ann LeGarde  
  

Monday, June 6, 2016 
5:00-6:30pm  

 

Farmington Woods Elementary School  
1413 Hampton Valley Road 

Cary, NC 27511 
 

During her 33 years as music teacher, Mrs. LeGarde has 
positively impacted the lives of countless students!  

 We invite you to  join us in celebrating her  

retirement . Please visit our school website to RSVP and see 
details for how you can participate in this event.  

RSVP to the Celebration 

https://docs.google.com/a/wcpss.net/forms/d/1JVq48sUyOf3QNqhwCrkb8-nn9i31Mdincprxe4tFS18/viewform

